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I am writing as a GA resident to implore you to protect the wild places left in GA while you pursue the Foothills

Landscape Project.  I know it is not realistic to leave them completely untouched, but there is no need to

indiscriminately kill the old growth trees or to add roads.  These places are precious to us as Georgians (as are

other states' wilderness areas to them), and once gone, are basically gone forever.

 

Please allow the public to use the established NEPA process when plans are developed for specific sites.  There

is no need to rush this through without adequate public notice and input.

 

Thank you.


